
Overton Non-Conformist 

Meeting Houses and Chapels

There are records of a Wesleyan church in a house in West Overton in 1819. A new building was 
constructed on Overton Heath in 1846. This was superseded by a chapel built in West Overton in 
1911 which operated until 1966 when it closed (Kelly Directory 1907). The meetings then moved to

Lockeridge.

Source: West and East Overton. A Collection of Documents And Maps. Extracts with permission 
of Clive Dorling, who retains copyright.

©Wiltshire OPC Project/2020/Clive Dorling (Extracted by John Pope) Page 1 of 1


